

Townsend Primary School

Townsend Street, London SE17 1HJ Telephone: 020 7703 2672 Headteacher: Anne Stonell

Assistant Headteacher: Robert Hamilton

9th September 2021

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers

YEAR 6- Secondary School Meeting Monday 13th September 2021 9.00am & 3.30pm

The time has now arrived for you to start thinking about which Secondary schools you would like to apply to. Your child will start Secondary School in September 2022.

We are aware that the process of viewing secondary schools and deciding on the best school for your child is not only confusing and difficult but can be very stressful. We are therefore holding a parents' meeting to present you with further information, support and guidance. This is when you will be able to ask questions.

Please check Southwark's website for Secondary school open dayshttps://www.southwark.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/secondaryadmissions/secondary-schools-open-days-and-evenings

We have also enclosed the Southwark list of schools with this email/letter.

You must inform us at least 24 hours before you visit secondary schools so we can authorise your child's absence.

The deadline for secondary school applications is 31st October 2021. Any later than this would make it a late application and your child may not get in to their first preference.

All applications must be made online through the eAdmissions website. Most parents would already have a login from the time your child started Reception. If you are having difficulties, please contact Fatima and she can help you with this.

I look forward to seeing you all on Monday 13th September at either 9.00am or 3.30pm.

Yours Faithfully

Anne Stonell

Headteacher

Email: office@townsend.southwark.sch.uk Website: www.townsendprimary.co.uk